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Date: 19 March 2015 

·ro: Mayor Bogaard 

(sel1! vio emai/j 

Re : City of Pasadena Design Commission 

Dear Mayor Bogaard: 

I regretfully \vrite to report that I must resign form the Design Commission. I have recently received two 

important architectural/construction projects in San Jose del Cabo, Baja California Sur, Mexico. The 

architectural profession has been lean for the last six years and these arc projects I cannot pass up. For the 

next six months these projects will require my on-site presence four days a week, from Tuesday- Friday. 

The Design Commission meeting date has shifted from Monday to Tuesday evenings and I'm not able to 

attend with sufficient frequency. The design commission deserves full attendance of all commissioners 

and I take the responsibility very seriously. Therefore, I believe it's only fair that I resign my position on 

the Design Commission. I have served on the Commission for five years, with one year remaining on my 

second and final term. 

Thank you for trusting me with this responsibility, and please know that I am very honored to serve on the 

Design Commission and proud to contribute to the preservation and promotion of the arehitecturallegacy 

of our beautiful city. 

Respectfully, 

Roberto \!Ioreno 

03/30/2015 
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